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FOR THE ATTENTION OF HELFIN JONES
 
Thank you for consulting Test Valley Borough Council on the adequacy of the
consultation report, as provided by the applicant, concerning pre-application
consultation undertaken.
 
The route of the proposed pipeline does not pass through the administrative area
of Test Valley and our response is therefore made in this regard as an adjoining
local authority.
 
I confirm that from the individual perspective of Test Valley as an adjoining local
authority, not directly affected by the proposed pipeline route, we have no
objection and are satisfied that the pre-application consultation undertaken as
outlined in the consultation report is adequate and was appropriate.
 
However, we make no comment on the adequacy of the pre-application
consultation undertaken as outlined in the consultation report more generally, as it
applies to the administrative areas of other local authorities, particularly those
whom through the route of the proposed pipeline passes.
 
Regards
 
David Bibby
Principal Planning Officer (Strategy)
Planning Policy
Chief Executive’s Service
Test Valley Borough Council
TEL 01264 368105
E-MAIL dbibby@testvalley.gov.uk
Beech Hurst
Weyhill Road
ANDOVER
Hampshire
SP10 3AJ
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The information in this e-mail is confidential. The content may not be disclosed or used by anyone other than the
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the Council's Data Protection Administrator
immediately on 01264 368000. Test Valley Borough Council cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or
completeness of this message as it has been transmitted over a public network. If you suspect that the message may
have been intercepted or amended, please call the Data Protection Administrator on the above phone number.
The content of this e-mail, whether marked confidential or otherwise, may have to be disclosed under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000.  No employee, Councillor or agent is authorised to conclude by e-mail any binding agreement with
another party on behalf of Test Valley Borough Council.  The Council does not accept service by e-mail of court
proceedings, other processes or formal notices of any kind without specific prior written agreement.
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